
 

Mon 2nd March – Thurs 5th March Book 

Fair in hall after school. 

Fri 6th March  Character Day.  Come into 

school dressed as your favourite book 

character and take part in a range of book 

related activities. 

Tues 10th March Y1 Transport Day. YR to 

have a quick tour! 

Tuesday 24th March Duckling eggs arrive! 

Thurs 3rd April Rock Steady concert 

Fri 3rd April 1.15pm Break up for Easter  
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  Dates 

 

Welcome back from your half-term, we hope you all had a fun time together in the holidays. The 

children have been sharing their holiday news in small groups and then doing some independent writing 

in their Star Writing books.  

It was good to meet up with you all during Parent Consultations before half term. I know that the 

children were very keen for you to see their amazing learning. 

We all had a wonderful morning on Grandparent’s morning and the children thoroughly enjoyed 

performing their songs and taking part in all the exciting activities.  

We are really looking forward to the arrival of our duckling eggs later next month when the children 

will be able to observe the ducklings hatching and to see them growing. 

 

2nd March: Keyword challenge. Which 

keywords can you write? Use your Teddy 

Bear word cards and write the ones you 

know.  

9th March: Do you know the story of Jack 

and the beanstalk. Can you draw a picture of 

the beanstalk? How does it grow? 

16th March: Can you design a healthy menu 

for a café? Can you draw some pictures of 

healthy meals and label them? 

23rd March: Who is the tallest in your 

family? Who is the shortest? Can you draw 

your family in order of height? 

 

 

 

                                 

General Information 
Welcome 

A warm welcome to Mrs Lewis who is a student teacher. She will 

be working with Mrs Dodd and the children in the Starfish class 

for the next 6 weeks. Please do say hello if you see her! 

Cool Milk  

If your child is under 5 then they are entitled to free milk at 

school. However, if your child is already 5 then you may register 

them for subsidised school milk. You can find the form on the 

website www.coolmilk.com. or collect a form from the office. 

 

 

 

Thank you!   

Mrs  

Henson, Mrs 

Dodd and 

the Year R 

Team 
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